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Dear parents and carers,  

I am very excited to tell you that your child will be in my class from September.  For those of 

you who do not know me, my name is Miss Fawcett and I have worked at Hardwick Green for 

about five years. At home, I live with my partner and my two children, Charlie aged 5 and 

Isabelle aged nearly 2.  Mrs Thornton is also in year four with us this year and she will be our 

Teaching Assistant.  Our class will be called 4HF.  

Children will also have some time each week with Miss Dunning, our school PPA teacher and 

I.T. expert.   

                                                       

              Miss Fawcett                               Mrs Thornton                                      Miss Dunning  

 

Our classroom is the third one in from the High Newham entrance and used to be Mrs 

Keegan’s classroom last year, therefore you do not have to change classroom this year! 

To help your child get ready for year 4 you could work on times tables practice at home as 

there will be a government assessment on this in year four.  

Please write names in coats, hats and jumpers to prevent losses.   

Miss Bower, our other year four Teacher, Mrs Thornton and I cannot wait to welcome you and 

your children into year four in September!  

In the meantime, please contact me with any questions you might have using the details 

provided above.   

Kind regards and Best wishes  

Miss H. Fawcett  

 


